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Baltimore Bibliophiles Scheduled Event 

Saturday, July 18, 2020 - Cancelled due to pandemic! 
Jodi Hoover.  

Hands-on Bookmaking Workshop. 

Enoch Pratt Free Library. Light lunch. Details TBD 

NOTE: Please be advised that the Central Branch of the Enoch Pratt Free Library is not yet re-

opened. Per Central Branch manager Wesley Wilson, when Central does re-open, it will initially 

be on a very limited basis, and no meetings/events are being scheduled at this time. 

 

Kelmscott Bookshop Newsletter for June, 2020 
Susannah Horrom, of Kelmscott Bookshop, just sent me a bitlink (see below) for the June, 

2020 newsletter, which includes information on their sale on photography, music, & military 

history, TWO Virtual Book Fairs and New Arrivals  https://bit.ly/Kelmscott_June_Newsletter 

 

University of Maryland Special Collections Blog 
Per Doug McElrath, to subscribe to the University of Maryland Special Collections blog (which 

will arrive in your inbox with all kinds of tidbits from Special Collections and Archives!) go to 

the following URL: https://hornbakelibrary.wordpress.com/ 

On the right of the screen, enter your email address and click on “Follow.” 

 

Literary Hub 
Provides the best from the literary internet every day. Subscribe (free!) and get a constant flow of 

literary tidbits in your inbox. https://lithub.com/about-literary-hub/ 
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